
 

St Michael’s Parent Council 

is  

hosting a Valentines Disco 

on  

Thursday the 14th February 

 

P1 – 3      6.30pm until 7.30pm   

Children will enter through main door and must be 

collected from the main door. 

 

P4 – 7     7.45pm until 9.00pm   

Children must enter through P6 door and must be collected 

from the main door. 

 

The disco will cost £2 and this will include a drink and a 

snack.    

 

We look forward to welcoming children on the night. 

 

If you are able to help at the disco please contact a 

member of the Parent Council or leave a message at the 

school office. 


